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Naggar,Fulu,Punjab

April 28th 1831

Dr.Ralph V.D.,Magoffin,
rresident Amer.,Archaeol,.inst,
¢/o Roerich Museun

Sttt
Yew-York.

Dear Dr. Magoffin,

At the beginning of the second period of our Institute's
gummer field work, I wish to tell you something about our immediate plans
in the field of archaeological and other nistorical research, for we feel
vour friendly attitude and the cooperation of your distinguished Institu~
tion is = token of future extensive work., Our Institute stood the on-
slaught of present economic difficulties and the world-wide tide of mutual
susnicions that hinder so much scientific work., Ve are now paving the way
for svetematic archaeclogiecal exploratione and hope in two or three years
to be able to enter the field with an organized body of men and experience
to carry extensive excavations in the regions of the Yiddle East,

This coming summer will be devoted tC an arehaeologica
ethnographie and linguistic study of T.anul in Indisn Tibet, I plan %o
meke o complete study of the old eleventh century Buddnist Tenples which
are invaluable for the reconstruction of the early period of Tibetan Bud-
dhism, The late Dr,Francke has mentioned a punber of such temples existing
in the mountain valleve of Vestern Tibet, but almost nothing was done with
regard to the proper recordiing of their frescoes, collections of images,
wood ecarvings and extensive emllections ol books,

I shall
and gtone graves which ¢

also continue research for megalithic monuments

xist acecordings to verbal statemeuts in the region
to be exnlored this summer, The Kondakov Tnstitute in Prague has Jjust
nublished my book on an archaeclogical recouncissance on the plateaus of
Yorth Tibet, It gives me great pleasure to send you a copy of this work
which will give you an idesm of the kind of antiquary remains to be found
in Yorthern Tibet,

Our Journal with your article is to appear very shortly
and I hope that you will continue to faver us with yvour always welcomed
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articles or book reviews which will enhance the value of our young
publication.

With kindest regards to Mrs Magoffin and yourself

Yours very sincerely




